
From: andrew ross   
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 12:11 PM 
To: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca> 
Subject: Zoning amendment WMSC 2256, 2020 - desire to remove earlier opposition 

 

 

 

Dear Mayor and Council: 

 

I am writing to withdraw my opposition to the development related to zoning 

amendment WMSC 2256, 2020. Upon later analysis I realized that the Highland Park trail, 

which runs from the top of Whiski Jack down the hill and through the WMSC property will not 

be adversely impacted by the construction of the cabin.  

 

mailing address 

20-2400 Cavendish Way 

Whistler bc v8e 0l8 

 

--  

Andrew  J. Ross 
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